
Stefano Gandolfi 

(1959-2024) 

 

Professor Stefano Gandolfi passed away on September 2, 2024. An active member of GRS 

for many years, he gained the friendship of many of us. Chairman at the Clinica Oculistica at 

the University of Parma since 2003, he succesfully managed outstanding research activity, 

teaching and clinical work. At our meetings he was able to infuse wit and humor in the most 

complex topics, leading discussions with flair and fairness. His influence on our work will 

oulast him for long. We are deeply saddened by the loss of a colleague and comrade who will 

be undoubtly missed by patients, students, coworkers and friends, and feel privileged that our 

paths crossed. An amateur but versatile player himself, he was passionate and knowledgeable 

about Verdi's operas. We join the ophthalmological community worldwide mourning him, and 

embrace his family and friends for a last salute.  
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